
 

Air Race Classic 2017 
Air Race Classic 2017 started yesterday. You can follow the race at http:// 

https://airraceclassic2017.maprogress.com/. 

 

Eastern New England's own Candie Oldham and Susan Westervelt from New Jersey are Team 

#24. We wish them blue skies and tailwinds! Good luck, Missile Minions! 
 

 

Next Meeting August 
12 

The next meeting of the Eastern 

New England Chapter will be on 

August 12 at Minuteman Airport in 

Stow, MA. Stay tuned for more 

information. 

 

Congratulations, 
Servet! 

Servet Yatsin recently received 

 

Squawk 99s June 2017 

By now, you should have received the June 2017 Squawk 

99s by e-mail. If you missed it, here is a 

link:https://gallery.mailchimp.com/8f1693d56698349f3356ded0

c/files/039be831-402c-4f28-8d2c-

e14b7a23f602/Squawk_99s_JUNE_2017.pdf 

 

Trish and Harrison Ford 

Trish Sauve and her niece were able to chat with Harrison 

Ford at the Aero Club of New England Cabot Award 

ceremony on June 4. 
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her Private Pilot Certificate. Way 

to go, Servet! 

 

Desiree's Article 
in Plane & Pilot 

Desiree Kocis published an article 

about Dunk Tank Training in the 

June issue of Plane & 

Pilot magazine. Here is a link to 

the article: http:// 

http://www.planeandpilotmag.com/ar

ticle/dunk-tank-training/. 

 

Desiree also attended the Aero 

Club of New England Cabot 

Award ceremony on June 4 and 

was able to get Harrison Ford's 

signature in her logbook. 
 

 

Planes and Trains, Etc. 

Jann Clark just returned from a train trip across Canada 

from Toronto to Vancouver, with a few days in the 

Canadian Rockies. The Rocky Mountaineer is a luxury 

train, and the scenery was gorgeous - but the highlight of 

the trip was taking a seaplane ride from Victoria, British 

Columbia, to Vancouver, the day before returning home. 

Saved the best for last! 
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